

31 October 2008 №14570/2-1

Dear Mr. Borusewicz,

I would like to express my deep gratitude for your warm letters regarding the August events in Georgia.

I deeply appreciate the international community's strong support towards the sovereignty and territorial integrity of Georgia. In this regard I am pleased to underline that Poland was indeed in the vanguard.

The cooperation between our countries has always been exceptionally cordial and solid. Driven by common commitment to building a peaceful, secure and stable future, it has a great potential to develop even further.

Last but not least, allow me to thank you for Poland's vocal support to our European and Euro-Atlantic aspirations. I truly believe that together we can achieve all the goals we have set for the well-being of our nations.

Yours sincerely,

David Bakradze

His Excellency Mr. Bogdan Borusewicz Marshal of the Senat of the Republic of Poland